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14th July 2025 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 2 Trip - Florence Nightingale Museum 
 
Year 2 will be visiting the Florence Nightingale Museum in the first part of the Autumn Term 
to support the work that the children will have been doing in History. They will experience a 
live actor and a tour of the museum which is very close to St Thomas’ hospital.  
 
The trip will take place on Friday 3rd October, they will leave school at 9:15am and leave the 
museum at 2:30pm.  You will be updated on their return time to school via Arbor on the day.  
 
Children will need to wear school uniform with appropriate footwear 

(wellies/trainers/walking boots) and bring a suitable coat according to the weather 

conditions on the day. A healthy packed lunch from home will need to be provided including 

a bottle of water in a light, named drawstring bag or small rucksack. You may also include a 

morning snack.  Please ensure that packed lunches and snacks contain no nuts of any kind. 

 
In order for the trip to take place we will require a payment of £28.90 per child, this amount 

will be due before 19th September. Please visit Arbor > Trips to make a payment and consent 

to your child attending the trip.  

 
We will require parent helpers for this trip, if you are able to help on the day please email 
admin@leverstockgreen.herts.sch.uk.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the office should you have any queries, need to discuss 

payment or require further information.  

 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
Mrs V Burgess  
Headteacher 
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